Thomas T. Tamlyn, M.D. 170 East 77th Street New York City, New York 10021

Dear Tom:

Thanks for your good review of One Life. I explained to Howard Burchell that your review exemplified why you are a good friend to many; you always see better points and tolerate weaknesses. Personally, the tone of the Time review (July 20) was closer to my reaction.

Enclosed is my last attempt at a popular type review.

I am now enjoying the glorious release of turning down all new tasks and resigning from many old ones, as we prepare for Geneva and post-hurricane years.

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB:mh enclosure